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*CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings

From: Hank Hanten <Hank@travelheadquarters.us>

Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2013 2:47 PM

To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings

Cc: Peter Tanis

Subject: 929.West 7th st.

Attachments: Ltr Dobie Eng. Structural Cond. 08022010.pdf

Good afternoon Marcia. 

 

Thank you for working with us on the disposition of the property. We really appreciate it. 

 

As promised I have attached the engineering report and after rereading it see the structural opinion was less than I 

recalled. That being said as required we will be hiring a structural engineer to evaluate the status of the building as soon 

as possible. 

 

Also I have reviewed the Vacant Building Performance Bond which we will have in place prior to the 27
th

 but am hoping 

you can direct me to the city department to contact with questions? 

 

Once again thank you and please contact me at anytime with questions or concerns. 

 

HH 

 

Henry Hanten 

HMH of St. Paul Inc. 

615 Dominion Dr. Suite 200 

Hudson Wi 54016 

612 961 6755 

 


